
      Wadham School 
                     A Church of England Community School 
                                         “Life in all its fullness” John 10:10 

 
 

 
 

Yeovil Road, Crewkerne, Somerset. TA18 7NT   Telephone 01460 270123 
Website : www.wadhamschool.co.uk    E-Mail : office@wadhamschool.co.uk 

 

 Headteacher: Mr R Burgas 
Chair of Governors: Mr C Chapman 

 

Tuesday 4th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Yeovil College Experience Day – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

I am writing with advanced notice of a Year 10 trip for all students on Wednesday 2nd July 
2025 to Yeovil College.   

The Yeovil College Experience Day is an opportunity for students to attend the College and 
experience some of the subjects that the college has to offer young people as they move on 
from compulsory schooling to their future in education and training post-16. 

Wadham students will also get the experience of Yeovil College as a campus and see how 
students move around throughout their day and use the facilities related to their course and 
non-contact time. 

We believe the visit is a valuable experience and will help them with decision making. The 
visit will give the students an idea of what courses are available to them, even if they are 
planning to go to another college. 

We will be travelling to the college and back by bus – departing school at 8.50am, and 
students will return to Wadham in time for school transport at 3.00pm. 

On 7th March, we are welcoming Yeovil College in to school to meet with all students to talk 
about the day and to ask students to select some courses they wish to try.   

All students will be asked to select 4 course choices and they will be allocated 2 of their 4 
choices by the College.  These cannot be changed closer to the time as numbers are limited 
in each course area. 

To give consent, please click here - https://forms.office.com/e/7mBggknH8d  

If you have any questions, please contact me on bchurch@wadhamschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Beth Church 
CEIAG Adviser 
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